PACT   Minutes of the Action Group meeting held at Bluebell Bookshop on 6th April 2011 at 7pm

Present:  Chair: Peter Ward, Peter Clark, Pete Dicken, John Bodger, Christine Ellerton, Mike Hallam, Nigel Jenkins, Geoff  Rockliffe-King Annie Tomlin.

Apologies:  Chris Cant, Richard Wood

	Steering Group meeting   
Actions and those involved, in red italics
	
	

	Matters arising from last Minutes:

Cinema:  
The owners had decided not to sell.  They had renewed the lease for a further 10 years.  

AGM:  
Paul Allan had been booked for the AGM.  

Penrith Show
Help is required to man the stand and for ideas to attract visitors.  Annie will approach The Greenweaver to see if they would be able to supply glasses made from bottles on a sale or return basis; Chris would speak to Eden  Community Outdoors to see if they would be interested in sharing the stand with us.  Annie to lend logs out of paper maker.


	
	members

annie

chris



	Peter D asked for helpers at the next oven building day at Acorn Bank Mill on Tuesday 12th April.

John reminded the meeting of the litterpick on Saturday 16th April starting in St Andrews Churchyard at 10.15 am

Help is also required on May Day with the Giants of Eden.  Annie would contact those on the volunteers list and ask them to contact Dawn Hurton for details of how they could help.


	
	members

members

members



	There is an article in Eden Local about the Giants of Eden.  Possible future articles:  car share scheme, oven building; Freegle

Peter W reported that Chris had prepared a summary of accounts which would be ready for signature at the AGM.

Peter W reported that Mike had got a grant of £1,000.00 from the Neighbourhood Forum to do the business plan/feasibility study for the car share scheme.  It was agreed that Mike’s report should be the next PACT entry in the Eden Local.  It is on the PACT website.
	
	MIKE

	Peter W reported that EDC had allocated £5,000.00 for the ‘greening’ of Penrith to be coordinated by PACT.  He was hoping to secure further funds from businesses in the town.  Any ideas on how to progress this would be welcome.

Peter D said that the Food Group were meeting on Friday 6th May in Castle Park to see what possibilities there were for food planting.  It was suggested to invite Liz Newport to join them.
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FOOD GROUP LIZ NEWPORT MEMBERS



	AGM

Geoff led the meeting in deciding how the AGM should be publicised and run.  

· Invite specific individuals:  councillors, members of other like minded groups, school representatives, college representatives, local traders/businesses

· Advertise in Herald in advance

· Advertise in Eden Local

· PACT AGM business to be conducted at the beginning with the public being invited a bit later

· Have a calendar of events through the year

· Have PACT achievements of the past 3 years

· Have means to get names and contact details of those interested in supporting PACT 

· Have specific areas that supporters/volunteers could help PACT


	
	

	Please would members wishing to be involved in helping organise/run events contact fala_tomlin@hotmail.com, info@penrithact.org.uk or mikehallamthree@yahoo.co.uk

	
	


